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TO: Mayor Joines, Mayor Pro Tem Adams, and Members of City 

Council 

FROM: Angela I. Carmon, City Attorney 

DATE: February 10, 2021 

SUBJECT: Additional edits to City Code Section 26-6 

CC: Lee D. Garrity, City Manager 

 

During the Public Works Committee’s discussion of the proposed amendment to City 

Code Section 26-6 relating to exemptions to curbside service, CM Larson posed a 

question regarding language in the code that references, in part, the city’s bulk 

container collection program which was eliminated effective January 1, 2019. In 

researching the question, it was determined that while the program was terminated 

effective January 1, 2019 that not all references to the program had been effectively 

removed from the code. Consequently, the draft ordinance presented to the Public 

Works Committee has been revised to delete the additional reference to the bulk 

container collection program found in 26-6(j).  This additional edit is essentially a 

code clean-up item. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to let me 

know.  

 

  

 

 


